
November 27, 2019

Sent via email

Public Service Commission of Utah

160 East 300 South

Salt lake City, Utah 84114

Re: Docket #19-035-31

Dear Mr. Widerburg:

I received the response from Rocky Mountain Power and would also appreciate two weeks
notice for a rescheduled hearing to allow my witnesses time to make themselves available. I
apologize again for not being able to make the prior hearing date due to my work schedule.

I would also like you to be aware that my work schedule has me in California during the weeks
of the month when the 5th and 20th occur. Setting a date on weeks that do not have those

dates would be helpful to me.

Thank you,

W. Michael Sessions
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